SVdP POLICY FOR REPORTING RENT PAYMENTS TO THE IRS
To all Conferences in the District Council of Contra Costa County,
As discussed at the District Council meeting on November 17, the IRS requires that, if we make a rent payment to an individual landlord in the amount of $600 or more, we must issue them a 1099 form by January 31 of the following calendar year. As all of the SVdP Conferences in Contra Costa County operate under the 501(c)(3) status of the District Council, ultimately compliance of this IRS regulation is incumbent on the District Council. Please review the explanation below and the attached documents so that we can work together to insure we are compliant with the IRS regulations. 
 
This is a reminder that if you pay $600 or more in rent to a landlord then you must give that landlord a form 1099-Misc by Jan 31, 2019 for the 2018 calendar year. The District Council office will be the ones sending the 1099s but we need your help getting landlords to complete W9 forms and to track your rent payments to Individual landlords (not corporations or management companies).
Here is the information from National:


A number of Councils and Conferences have asked National Council for guidance regarding the IRS requirements related to the filing of IRS Form 1099-Misc to report the payment of rent to Landlords on behalf of Neighbors in Need.  We have researched this issue and consulted with our Tax Attorney and Auditors.  
 
Please follow this link to access the documents regarding this issue, https://svdpusa.sharefile.com/d-s5e6f6cb69fe40e1b 
· Summary of Rules Regarding the Issuance of IRS 1099-Misc to Landlords
· BDO’s Webinar-St. Vincent de Paul Form 1099 Reporting Requirement Presentation
· IRS 2018 Instructions for Form 1099-Misc
· Sample Excel Spreadsheet for Compiling Landlord Data
· Sample Landlord W9 request letter
While this material provides general guidance on this issue, we advise you to review this information with your accountant and/or tax advisor to address questions specifically related to your Council or Conference and for assistance in preparing the required forms.    
 
Almost all accounting software will track 1099 information with just a few additional steps.  For those Councils and Conferences that are not using accounting software we have prepared the attached simple Excel spreadsheet that can be helpful in compiling the required data.  If after reviewing the attached documents you have any questions, please contact Nancy Pino, National Council’s CFO at npino@svdpusa.org.
Sincerely,
 
Jim Dodd
National Council Treasurer 
 
REMEMBER,  THE DISTRICT COUNCIL HAS THE NON-PROFIT STATUS.  PLEASE  DO NOT JEOPARDIZE THIS BY NOT FOLLOWING THE IRS RULES. 
Thank you for your cooperation and support.

Claudia

Claudia L. Ramirez
Executive Director
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul of Contra Costa County


